

September 13, 2016

Sindaco Flavio Tosi Comune di Verona Palazzo Barbieri Piazza Bra 1 37121 Verona Italia

Dear Mr. Flavio Tosi

On behalf of The New Malt Factory in Denmark I want to thank you for your generous corporation with Interzona the past 10 years. By doing so, you have enabled numerous cultural enrichments and activities in Verona. It is very noteworthy that you have extended your corporation into finding a suitable venue for Interzona, as you recognize the importance of an independent cultural centre, such as this. Being built solely on volunteer work, it has huge public support and value. To keep its strong position as a quality provider in cultural experiences, it is important that Interzona find an establishment soon as possible. If not, both audience and volunteers will lose touch, and this could be devastating for Interzona's future.

At The New Malt Factory in Denmark, we know first-hand how important corporation with the local administration is. Our project would not have been possible without the support and belief from our administration. As the factory was to be torn down some years ago, a group of passionate people presented the idea that it could become a cultural centre. Today, we are working on getting The New Malt Factory ready for opening in 2019, as a complete cultural city centre.

I extend my deepest gratitude towards you, for being a supportive and believing force behind Interzona.

We have no doubt you will succeed

Kristian Krog

Director of The New Malt Factory

Ebeltoft, Denmark

www.nymalt.dk